
Opinion:  Vogelgesang’s
experience will benefit STPUD
To the community,

Randy Vogelgesang is blessed with great common sense and a
belief in service to his community. He and his family are
long-time South Lake Tahoe residents. He provides professional
structural  engineering  services  with  his  company,  Tahoe
Engineering Inc.

He has served on the city building code board of appeals,
helping make sense out of health and safety technical code
issues. He is the president of the local Tahoe Engineers,
Architects  and  Surveyors  group,  promoting  education  and
coordination with governmental agencies on local, regional,
county and state levels.

I have had the pleasure of working with Randy on many building
projects. He has an eye for detail, while keeping the big
picture in focus. I feel comfortable in recommending your
support for him in any elected position.

Keith and Mary Ann Klein, South Lake Tahoe
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